Newsletter

Dear friends and supporters, I hope this message finds you well! As we move through the last few months, I would like to share with you some exciting moments from our ministry.



In this picture you see, our daily evening devotion at Susana Wesley house. Some of the students are none christians, but they are willing to join and learn more about God. One of the students, Malin, said "Before, I heard that Christians are bad people because they teach to not respect their parents. But when I came to this house, I saw that everyone loves and helps each other. Now I know what I heard was not true". She is not yet a believer but I can see how she starts to open her heart to Jesus.



I also do a monthly review of the past month with these girls to see how everyone has been doing and to pray for each other. Another thing I help with is creating YouTube videos for the Sunday school. It's a YouTube channel where Cambodian children can learn more about God.



This was our first movie night with the students. The purpose of the movie night was to have fun, spend time together and encourage each

other.

At the end of September I had the opportunity to go on a Khmer culture tour with my Khmer school before the Pchum Ben festival, to learn more about what is Pchum Ben festival.

Prayer request:

- Wisdom and strength from the Lord
- My adjustment and language study
- Pray for me and the students faith journey with God

Thank you for your support, I couldn't do this without your help. Please continue to support me through prayer or finances.

Contact me:

WhatsApp: +85620 55757944

Email:

pasuenya7740@gmail.com

Online support

https://umcmission.org/missionar y-bio/pasuevang-bouangern-nya/

Missionary Advance: #3022797